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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP

DATE: February 12, 2019
RFP #: 20198-126 ‘
TITLE: Barton Park Main Water Line Replacement- Phase 1

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas
County (“County™) intends to cancel the above named RFQ #2018-126 issued on January 10, 2019.

The County has identified a need for scope modification.

Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks
forward to receiving other proposals/bids in the future. Please contact Tralee Thorn at (503) 742-5453 if
you have any questions.
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